28 February 1988

28 February 1988

Dr M Auld Sandlings Group The Maltings SNAPE Suffolk

Dr M Auld Sandlings Group The Maltings SNAPE Suffolk

Dear Dr Auld

Dear Dr Auld

SPORTS FIELD AND PAVILION, THE COMMON, WALBERSWICK CHARGE STRONG

I have been asked by the Chairman of the Parish Council to confirm for you, in writing, that the Sports Field and Pavilion on the Common belong to the Walberswick Common Lands Charity Trust and are leased to the Parish Council. These two organisations are, therefore, the only ones from whom permission to re-erect the hut beside the Pavilion needs to be sought.

The Parish Council approved the proposal at its meeting on 1 February and, I understand, the Trustees agreed to it at their meeting last week. You are, therefore, free to begin the work to provide the Sandlings Group with a hut in which to store mowers etc.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely

BARBARA PRIESTMAN Clerk